
Canadian  Navy  visits
Edinburgh
Two ships from the Canadian Navy sailed into the port of Leith
yesterday afternoon, accompanied by two harbour tugs. First in
was an Iroquois-class destroyer named HMCS Iroquois (DDG 280),
followed shortly thereafter by a Halifax-class frigate called
HMCS St. John’s (FFH 340).

Here are my photos.
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